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I support HB3152. HB 3152 will empower utility regulators to be more proactive in 

ensuring utility investments are consistent with climate regulations and programs, a 

critical step toward safeguarding our ecosystems and future generations. HB3152 will 

also protect utility customers by shifting financial risk and cost of expanding the fossil 

fuel system to gas companies and their investors.    

 

As a renter, I am acutely aware that many of us have little or no say whether owners’ 

of rental properties ever upgrade to electric appliances.  It will be an unfair burden on 

many low wealth communities to proceed toward electrification and away from 

methane gas without these protections. 

 

 This bill represents a significant step forward in our efforts to reduce greenhouse gas 

emissions and protect our environment for future generations.  There is no time to 

waste. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill! 

 

 


